
Project Update: October 2017 

 

Our second visit in Racha-Lechkhumi was for 7 days in October 2017. We visited schools 

which were noticed in the project and also the Gymnasium of Ilia the Truth because of 

great interest. 

 

In each school the interest for the project was very high. At the presentation we talked 

everything we wrote in the project about Triticum timopheevii and more. At the end of 

presentation we held a competition and questioning around this theme. Winners were 

presented with t-shirts (with ‘Rufford’ logo) and stationary.  

 

After the presentation were shown the documentary film about the berries of Georgia. 

After the theoretical part we gave them some practical advices about seed processing 

and conservation.  

 

From each schools experimental plot we have taken the example (pattern) of the 

ground with pupils to find out optimal conditions for this wheat where we plant this wheat 

and where the information desk will be.  

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 


